
Nursery Newsletter: 10th January 2025
A fantastic first week back! We have started our new topic this half term which is ‘Once 

Upon a Time’. Each week, we’ll take on a different fairytale and discuss the messages 
within the story. This week, we have started off strong with Goldilocks and the 3 Bears. 

We have discussed the emotion ‘angry’ and discussed some of the things that might 

make us angry and what might help us to feel calm again.
As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been learning about two key words, 

same and different. We have been finding different ways to make 2, then finding 
objects around our classroom that are the same so we have two that match.

Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story, Goldilocks 

and the 3 Bears. We have talked about different characters in the story, can you tell 
your grown up some of the characters in the story? Can you say what they look like?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you sing a song with your 
grown up? Can you fill in the 
missing bits when they stop? 

Old MacDonald had a …

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/mwuza6z3

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/yhwhdtun

https://tinyurl.com/3

h773hu9
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